
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
As some of you will be aware, in previous academic years we have held many successful school events 
involving parents and carers. Over the last 18 months, sadly, this has not been possible due to the pandemic.  
 
However, once again, now that certain restrictions are lifted, we are able to run events in school again with 
parents, carers, and the families of our students.  
 
For the first event of the new academic year, we would like to invite you to the World’s Biggest Coffee 
morning on Friday 24th September 2021 in aid of MacMillan Cancer support. The coffee morning (in our 
case, afternoon) will start at 1:30pm and all parents and community members are welcome to attend. We 
would like to ask for a minimum donation of £2.00 towards the charity, you will receive a free cup of tea or 
coffee, and there will be cakes for sale. Of course, we would also welcome any home baked cakes to sell on 
the day too. If you are able to donate any cakes at all, please could we ask parents give these to school 
reception at the end of the day on Thursday 23rd September.   
 
This event will give parents a chance to chat with members of staff and other members of the school 
community, whilst enjoying some lovely cakes, and most importantly raising money for a worthy cause.  
 
If you plan on attending the event, please use the usual entrance to school and arrive by 1:25pm, students 
and staff will be on hand to greet you and take you through to the hall.  
 
Alongside this, we are inviting children to get involved by wearing their own clothes for a small donation. 
(There will be a bucket on reception on the day to make the donation) 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there and thank you in advance,  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Richard King  
Director of Pre-16 Education  

 


